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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office has published online its
guidelines for staff. Employees of the agency are advised to follow the policies and procedures
with appropriate discretion. Some of the policies have been withheld to protect investigative
techniques. Due to changes of Sheriff’s Office policies and additions of new policies, some
chapters may not be in numerical order. For any questions regarding the public posting of these
policies and procedures, please direct them to Sheriff’s Office Communications Director Amber
Allen at arallen@charlestoncounty.org or 843-554-2466.

The public posting can be found on the Sheriff’s Office website under Public Information and
Media Relations: https://sheriff.charlestoncounty.org/media-relations.php.
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